
Astor Neighborhood Association, Inc.  Monday, June 20, 2005 - 6:00 p.m. 
Howe Neighborhood Family Resource Center 526 S. Monroe Ave., Green Bay, WI 
 
NOTE: the meeting was held in the beautiful St. James band shell, due to lack of access to the 
Howe Center 
 
1) ROLL CALL  
Present:  T. Bielski, President; E. Hoyer, Vice President; P. Schleis, Secretary/Treasurer; K. 
Schumacher, M. Moren, R. Chronert, M. Vanhandel, P. Nelson, D. Pagel, B. Dickey 
Absent, excused: D. Schleis 
Absent, unexcused: C. Bielski 
Guest: Andrew Higgins  
 
2) May 2005 MINUTES - Pastor Paul Schleis 
3) Treasurer’s REPORT/ BILLS - Pastor Paul Schleis 

 
M/S/C to accept May 2005 minutes, and June 2005 Treasurer’s report 

 
4) SPECIAL GUESTS  
Astor Community Police Officer Terry Halvorsen: Terry introduced himself as our new area 
community officer. A glitch in his voice mail box should be fixed soon. The police force has 
been busy with some break-ins from the Fox River to the East River, probably by the same 
culprits. It was mentioned that traffic on Eliza and Emilie has been very busy. 
 
5) COMMITTEE REPORTS  
A) Kids Day, June 25 - Trini distributed schedules of events and extra wristbands. 
B) Newsletter - Erik will have the new newsletter ready by mid July, with an interview of new 
Board member Brittney Dickey. 
C) Popcorn in the Park - Mike V. mentioned that the first concert will by June 22. The Sat., June 
25 Kids Day Concert will have free popcorn. Keys to the St. James shelter will be available for 
Mike V., Kelly, Roxanne, and Pastor Schleis (supplies). 
 
6) OLD BUSINESS  
A) Cellcom Marathon, May 22 - Phil mentioned that it was a beautiful day, with lots of great 
help. 
B) Rummage Sale, May 21 - Trini said there was a good turnout, but some of the sale signs had 
been taken. 
C) Grant Award - Trini mentioned that we did get the annual grant for $1000. There was a lot of 
discussion about possible future grants. Ideas about carts/frig/freezer in the St. James shelter 
were discussed. At our October 2005 meeting, we’ll set aside time from brainstorming grant 
ideas. 
D) MNLC Fundraising Campaign: it was mentioned that it looks better for the neighborhoods, if 
they participated in this campaign, even if in a small way. 
 

M/S/C that the Astor Neighborhood Association donate $50 to the MNLC Fundraising 
Campaign. 
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7) NEW BUSINESS  
A) Rainbow Children Arts Festival, July 30-any volunteers? none 
B) Movie Night dates - July 19 and August 02 were picked. Begin popcorn about 8 PM, as the 
movie won’t start until dark, at about 9 PM. 
C) Jackson Street Block Party: thanks to John Corpus and Kelly Schumacher, who are hosting a 
block party on June 25. We suggest putting any proper pictures on our web site, and in the 
community news section of the Press Gazette newspaper. 
 
8) Our next ANA Board meeting will be Monday, July 18, 2005, 6:00 p.m. at 
Howe Neighborhood Family Resource Center, 743 S. Monroe Ave., Green Bay, WI 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Pastor Paul D. Schleis, Secretary/Treasurer 
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